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Business Conduct and Ethics Code 

  
Notice Regarding Updated Chevron Corporation Business Conduct and Ethics Code 

  

May 1, 2022 

  

We recently updated our Business Conduct and Ethics Code (the “Code”). The Code applies to our Board of 

Directors and all of our employees, including our principal executive officer, principal financial officer, 

principal accounting officer and controller. We review the Code periodically and amend the Code as 

appropriate. We last updated the Code on January 29, 2018.  

  

Effective May 1, 2022, we have made changes to the Code by: 

 

• Page 1—Updating the executive messaging; 

• Page 2—Updating the entire page to align with the refreshed Chevron Way; and  

• Including other non-substantive changes. 

 


